
LRAG News Update – 19 December 2023 

Merry Christmas to all our readers! 

With the end of the Surrey County Council engagement period, there is little news to report.  All will 

now rest on the analysis and findings of the SCC website survey.  The report from The Consultation 

Institute will make interesting reading to see how it is couched in qualitative terms, and how it 

compares with AI reviews and other specialist assessments. 

This will be the last of the regular LRAG updates, though occasional issues will occur as and when 

feedback is received from some of the on-going enquiries yet to receive answers.  In the meantime, 

the LRAG Straw Poll will remain open until closing dates for submissions to SCC are accepted, and no 

date has been made available for this yet. 

As the SCC Commonplace website says: 

Surrey County Council welcome views on the scheme in any form that respondents feel enables them 

to have their say.  

We will of course review all submissions to ensure the source can be verified. 

 

 

https://lrag.weebly.com/survey.html
https://burpham-activetravel.commonplace.is/

